

## St Francesca Cabrini

Catholic Primary School

# Newsletter

www.stfrancescacabrini.com

Autumn Term Issue 6: Friday 23rd October 2015



Years 1, 2 & 3 learnt all about road safety with Zeb & Pelly. Our annual visit from the 'Roadwise Travelling Theatre Company' came and performed a fun play with an important message...'BE ROADWISE'! The children in Years 1 & 2 received a night reflector



# Tiffany Odongkara Nathan Goes Chinedu Kanu Abadina Auguste Elise Lessore Omo Olumese Nneoma Sydney Marcus Gayle Martin Bunyasi Chantelle Ochiagha Idris Adeleye Jordana Harrison-Ivanov Callum Kepple

### 1 96 8% 2 91.7% 3 98.5% 93.8% 4 5 100% 6 97.6% 7 97.9% 95.2% 8 96.7% 9 97.3% 10 11 95.9% 12 99.2%



Chancelle VanLandu

"To have courage for whatever comes in life – everything lies in that."

13

14

St Teresa of Avila

98.4%

97.6%

### COURAGE

Dear Lord Jesus, Give us the courage to say and do what is right and help us to remember we can always put our faith in you. Amen



# Year 3 Footbal

# **Tournament**

Year 3 played in a football tournament at JAGS (James Allen Girls School) run by Southwark Sports Initiative. The children were split into three teams and played several matches each. The children did very well and were 'Runners-Up' for the tournament.

WELL DONE YEAR 3!!



### POPPY APPEAL



Poppies go on sale when we return after the half term break.

A donation of 20p is required if you wish your child to purchase a poppy.

We will be exploring the theme of 'Remembrance' more during the month of November.



### DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME (DST)

Why do we put the clocks back 1 hour in October?

DST is a change in the standard time with the purpose of making better use of daylight and conserving energy. DST was made a permanent fixture across Europe during the 1st World War. Rural communities benefitted from a longer working day in natural daylight. The UK, Ireland & France continue to use Daylight Saving Time.



Donations required and ways in which you can help will be published in the Newsletter next term...

...Watch this space!!

Our annual Christmas Fair will be held on SATURDAY 5th DECEMBER 12-2.30pm

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Mrs Brown will be co-ordinating the event so please let her know if you will be available to help before the event and on the day.

### **Diary Dates:**

**INSET DAY (STAFF ONLY) -**

Monday 2nd November

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

School re-opens for pupils on TUESDAY 3rd NOVEMBER

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Tuesday 3rd November
FLU IMMUNISATION Years 1 & 2

# spring Bulb Appeal

Our Year 4 gardeners require donations of spring bulbs for planting this term ready for spring.

Please leave donations of bulbs with the school office. Thank you!



